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King, Tim

From: Arvind_Gupta@
Sent: Tuesday, 5 May 2020 7:32 PM
To: Anti-Dumping Commission Investigations 2
Cc: williams@ ; King, Tim
Subject: Review 547

Dear Mr Tim King,

I write in response to your letters to Indah Kiat and Pindo Deli dated 27 April 2020. I wish to clarify that the response 
from the original investigation remains unchanged for questions A 1.3, A 2.1 to A 2.3, A2.5 to A 2.11, A3.1 to A 3.3, A 
3.9 and A 4.6.

Further for the above please also be advised that we are not considering providing any further response to the 
questionnaire and would appreciate if objection letters already submitted by Indah Kiat and Pindo Deli are considered 
as part of the complete response.

We also do not understand why you believe that you need to review the 2019 period in order to comply with the WTO 
ruling about legal errors in your decision about the 2015 period. Isn't there an easier way for the Minister ( with or 
without the advise from the Commission ) to correct the legal errors with the WTO ruling without any consideration of 
anything related to 2019 ?
Can you please explain your position to us ?

Arvind Gupta
Head of Anti Dumping Task Force

DISCLAIMER :  

The information contained in this communication (including any attachments) is privileged and confidential, 
and may be legally exempt from disclosure under applicable law. It is intended only for the specific purpose 
of being used by the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the addressee indicated in 
this message (or are responsible for delivery of the message to such person), you must not disclose, 
disseminate, distribute, deliver, copy, circulate, rely on or use any of the information contained in this 
transmission. 
We apologize if you have received this communication in error; kindly inform the sender accordingly. 
Please also ensure that this original message and any record of it is permanently deleted from your computer 
system. We do not give or endorse any opinions, conclusions and other information in this message that do 
not relate to our official business. 


